WOKINGHAM COPY.

15th September, 1944,

S.8s. "CORINTHIA" & “IONIA".

= We have to acknowledge recelpt of your letter dated
.1th instant regarding above named vessels.

: The contents are noted and we would advise you to
st the Greek Shipping Committee, London, to contact .the
tary, Lloyd's Register of Shipping, London, so that the
lon of surveys shortly due may be fully discussed.

A copy of your letter has been forwarded for the
atlon of the Secretary, Lloyd's Reglster of Shipping.

Yours falthfully,

@ Greek Principal Sea Transport Officer,
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